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Ministry of Fisheries, Hunting and Agriculture

Emma Hatfield
NASCO Secretary
11 Rutland Square
Edinburgh, UK

Dear Emma,

As discussed during the West Greenland Commission meeting during the Annual Meeting
in June, Greenland Fisheries License Control Authority (GFLK) publishes a weekly report
on the quota utilization in the inshore fisheries, which includes Salmon.

Some NASCO parties inquired about the possibility to share this report, which is currently
sent to industry stakeholders in Greenland. In connection with this inquiry, | can inform
you that the report is now published on a website as well, which entails that interested
NASCO parties can follow the Salmon fishery in Greenland online.

At this stage, the website is not in English and neither is the report. It is only in
Greenlandic/Danish and it covers all inshore fisheries.

The reports can be found here: https://www.businessingreenland.gl/da/Fiskeri,-Fangst-
og-Landbrug/Fiskeri-og-fiskerikontrol/Fiskerilicenskontrol-
GFLK/Kvoteoversigter/Kvotestatus-for-kystnaert-fiskeri-pr-art/Kvoteoptag-2019

We use FAO codes and the quota utilization for Salmon can be found in the third column
from the top under the code: SAL-GRL-4-K/SAL-GRL-4-FRI.

The reports shows the following, respectively:

Species (Art), area (Omrade), quota type (kvote type), quota (kvotemaengde), quota up
take (kvoteoptag), percentage of quota utilized (forbrugt %), remaining quota
(restmzngde) and finally the date of the report.

The report is normally shared with industry stakeholders every Tuesday, and in the
following days it should be published on the website.

| would appreciate it, if you could share this information with all NASCO delegates.
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